
Future Leaders Report / Junior Club Championships 2019 

By Chris Petherbridge 

On Saturday 14th of September my friend Antonio Franco and I (Chris Petherbridge) held a club championship for 

Healesville Tennis Club. This was part of our Future Leaders Program which we embarked on in early July, going on a 

3-day long camp that taught us many valuable skills: coaching, marketing and in particular group leadership. We took 

the knowledge we had learned from this camp and put it towards planning and constructing a fun club championship 

open to all members under the age of 18. 

The day went perfectly, with beautiful weather and plenty of smiles. Antonio and I organized the participants into 3 

age groups with each participant playing all the other competitors in the same group for an allocated time (between 
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a random competitor whose name was drawn from a hat. Afterwards we went on to a mixed doubles tournament, 

where again each teammates name was drawn from a hat.  

All in all, the day was a complete success, with everyone enjoying themselves and having a great time. 

 

 


